

Dear Krystyna,

All of us in the Baltic Animal Care would like to thank you for your fantastic and tireless work for a better life for animals, particularly dogs, in Poland. We have supported you and EMIR for many years and we will, of course, continue to do so under Tomek's professional leadership. We can very well understand that you after all this time have come to the conclusion that is time for you to hand over the chairmanship to Tomek.

Knowing you, Krystyna, we are confident that your engagement for EMIR and the welfare of animals in Poland will not stop as of now. Your heart and soul is in this, but hopefully your life will take a more quiet turn from here on. We sincerely hope that we, through Hanna, will continue to be in close contact with you in the future. Best wishes from all of us

Monica Ohlsson

Chairman Baltic Animal Care